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PARTNERS’ MEETING IN PATRAS

➢ The partner’s meeting was held in Patras, at "Alkiviades C. Payatakes" Library of the 
Chemical Engineering Department, University of Patras on 25th and 26th February 
2019.

➢ 1st day: Partners discussed in detail management, financial and communication issues. 
These activities are in progress and in good direction. 

➢ 2nd day: 

▪ The Director of Municipal Enterprise of Water Supply and Sewage of Patras
(DEYAP), Mr. A. Papanikitas, the Deputy Mayor for the Environment of
Municipality of Patras, Mr. V. Thomopoulos and the Vice Rector for Students
Care and Infrastructures, Energy and Sustainability of University of Patras,
Professor G. Angelopoulos welcomed the participants and expressed their
interest and commitment to the project.

▪ The Dean of the School of Science and Technology, Chairman of the Laboratory of
Sustainable Waste Technology Management and Director in MSc Programme
“Waste Management” of the Hellenic Open University, Professor I.
Kalavrouziotis gave a lecture concerning the proper and safe exploitation of
treated water from sewage treatment plants.

▪ Partners discussed in detail the actions, the results and the deliverables. 

▪ 3rd meeting: in July in Bari. 

▪ All the partners agreed that the project is proceeding according to the plan and 
are pleased with the achieved results. 

The President of Municipal Enterprise of Water Supply and Sewage of Patras and the Vice Rector for 
Students Care and Infrastructures, Energy and Sustainability of University of Patras Prof. G. 
Angelopoulos welcome the participants.

Prof. I. Kalavrouziotis gave a lecture on the reuse of the treated municipal sewage water and 
Prof. C. A. Paraskeva presented the technical progress of the project. 
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Maurizia Giglio and Francesca Giorgio presented the progress of the project considering 
the management issues. 

Dr Varvara Sygouni presented the progress of the project on management and financial 
issues related to the deliverables of the University of Patras.

Prof. C. A. Paraskeva and Dr. D. Spasiano presented the technical issues considering the 
pilot plants.

Mr. N. La Tegola and Mr. P. Saracino presented the progress of the project related to the 
deliverables of Aquedotto Pugliese.

Mr. K. Konstadakopoulos presented the progress of the project related to the deliverables 
of Municipality of Patras.
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